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Bill Pfanner - Eastshore Energy Center 

From: Beverly Bastian 
To: ocean kayak@aol.com 
Date: 911 112007 10:03 AM 
Subject: Eastshore Energy Center 

Hello Stephania, 

Thank you for your response to my email regarding the Native Americans who were informed 
by the developer or by the Energy Commission about the proposed Eastshore Energy Center. 

In your response you express the concern that the proper persons may not have been 
contacted about the Eastshore project. The lists of Native American individuals and groups 
who volunteered to be contacted regarding development projects in Alameda County were 
requested from and provided by the Native American Heritage Commission. Both the 
Eastshore developer and Energy Commission staff sent information on the Eastshore project 
to the persons identified by the Native American Heritage Commission as having heritage ties 
to Alameda County. 

As one of the Energy Commission's cultural resources staff members, I always welcome 
additional information about cultural resources from the public. If you know of other persons 
who have concerns regarding impacts to cultural resources on or near the Eastshore project 
site, please have them contact me at the address or telephone number below. 

Sincerely, 

Beverly E. Bastian 

Beverly E. Bastian 
Planner II 
California Energy Commission 
Energy Facilities Siting Division 
1516 9th St., MS 40 
Sacramento, CA 95814-551 2 
(916) 654-4840 
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